
 

 

This week we had the school trip to Blackpool Zoo. We managed to see all the animals and even had 

time to take in the sea lion show and elephant talk. The children behaved AMAZINGLY and represented 

Harris Primary School perfectly. The children had a great time and I think the red panda was definitely a 

class favourite. I was so proud of all the children it was a great day!!! 

 

 

What we have learnt… 

In maths, we have been looking at time and telling the time to o’clock and half past. The children have 

been fantastic at this and even remind me of the time at different times of the day. In English this 

week, we have been using our trip to the zoo to help us complete our short writes. We made sure our 

writing had full stops, capital letters and finger spaces. We also looked at using time openers to our 

sentences and using some description along the way. In history we talked about what our favourite 

film/programmes are and what we used to watch them on i.e. Netflix, Disney and Prime Video. We 

spoke about how our Grandparents/Great Grandparents didn’t have the use off smart T.V’s and apps to 

watch their favourites and that they actually had to go to a cinema. We spoke about the use of video 

cassettes and DVD’s and compared T.V’s from Now and the past. We have been looking at our 

handwriting this week and the children have been doing really well and have made great progress. In 

phonics, we have been doing a quiz to see if we can remember all of our sounds. After talking to Mr 

Ridge, he said all children are doing great in P.E and they are all enjoying the activities every week. After 

a busy week we only have one more week to go until the end of term.  

 

We hope you have a great weekend  

Year 1 Team 😊 

 

 

 

 

 

Things to Remember: 

 

● Children need their book bags and reading 

packs everyday 

 

● Multi - skills has now finished  

 

● Please can we make sure all children come 

to school with a water bottle  

 

● Easter Bingo Friday 28th March 5:30pm – 

7:30pm 

 

● Friday 4th April school closes at 1:30pm 
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Star Awards 

All of Year 1  

for being superstars at the zoo. 

Writer of the Week 

Amelia 

 

Our week in photos – check out our class gallery: 

Harris Primary School: Year 1: Gallery 

https://www.harris.lancs.sch.uk/works/6754/9572

